March 9, 2000

Julie Kane

Nez Perce Tribal Attorney

Main Street and Beaver Grade

PO Box 305

Lapwai, ID  83540

Re:  More Abandonment Materials

Dear Julie,

After I rushed your Federal Express package out the door yesterday, I realized that I had inadvertently omitted putting in the STB background materials entitled “Abandonments & Alternatives to Abandonments.”  I also wanted to pass along a letter that we received from the City of Lapwai concerning its response to Camas Prairie RailNet’s draft Environmental and Historical Report.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 334-0312.

Sincerely,

Donald L. Howell, II

Deputy Attorney General

Enclosures

Cc:  Ron Law
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